1ST QUARTER- 2012

ALL SHOWS ARE 30 MINUTES IN LENGTH

WMNX

state rep Frank Her on to discuss immigration and the port and the impact that it's having on the local downtown econmony

JAN 8

JAN 13

Jason Thigpen - Student Advocacy for Veterans- Discussed the needs of some local veterens and how current UNCW
students are helping them to readjuct to society through work programs etc..

Hollis Briggs MLK Jr. Celebration Committee- To discuss the upcoming MLK Jr celebration in Wilmington.

JAN 20

Tracy Skrabal Scientist from the NC coastal Federation Talked about Titan Cement and the impact that it'll have on the
community

JANUARY 29

Brian Sartin, Director of Programs and Special Events with the Cape Fear Home Builders Association
- He discussed the upcoming the Wilmington Home Expo which dealth with home renovations

Rick Catlin, New Hanover County Commissioner ‘
Discussed the Cape Fear Public Utility Authority Rate structure as well as local dredging

FEB 2

Ilario Pantano

Discussed what happening in the 7th Congreséional district in North Carolina with regards to the election and the current
sitting congressman, Mike Mclntyre




FEB 10

State Senator Thom Goolsby

- Talks about the North Carolina Educational system and proposes solutions to fix the downward trend in our public schools

FEB 24

Addy Mculloch from the Wilmington Dance Cooperative

Wednesday Feb 22nd, 6:10-6:20pm

Discussed the scholarship programs at the dance co-op as well the upcoming NC Dance Festival

MARCH 4

Darci Upham - Mentor for the Topsail HS Robotics team

She talked about the group itself, how it got started, the upcoming competition, and the overall goal to get students
interested in math, science, and engineering

March 11

Dr. Derrick Hickey, New Hanover School Board Member, discusses recent recommendations made by the General
Assembly and what affect that will have on School Board budget

March 18

Woody White, local attorney and current candidate for New Hanover county Commission

Discussed the latest issues with New Hanover County such as Economic development, the building of a baseball stadium,
and the financial results of the Convention Center

March 24 _



Steve Bilzi, New Hanover County School Board candidate

Discussed the purpose of seclusion rooms in school, the importance of technology in schools, and the role of vocational and
gifted education or certain students



